
 
 
 
 
 

Testimony of the Kansas Association of Counties to the 
House Committee on Taxation 

Neutral Testimony on HB 2576 •  February 18, 2020 
 

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee: 
 

Thank you for allowing the Kansas Association of Counties to offer testimony on HB 
2576, which would move the date by which tax statements must be mailed to taxpayers 
from December 15 each year to December 10. 
 
The greatest concern that KAC has when looking at changing statutory dates by which 
tasks must be completed is how that change will affect other work that is done in 
various county offices, and how that change in workflow might alter the demands on 
staff time and resources. This is particularly true when the change is isolated to one 
date, with no corresponding change to other dates. 
 
Before adopting such a change, the committee should carefully consider the problem 
that this change seeks to address, and then determine if this change remedies that 
problem without creating other problems in its wake. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
  
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Jay Hall 
Kansas Association of Counties 

 
 

 


